
  

From: mary nelson  
Date: Tue, Apr 12, 2011 at 8:38 AM 
Subject: Redistricting 
To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov 

I am writing to ask that you include all of Santa Barbara County in the 35th Assembly 
District. It is time we clean this process and stop the manipulation of it by our esteem 
politicians who can't win otherwise. 

God Bless America and Protect Us All 

Mary Nelson 
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